March 15th, 1924,

Brig.-General Andrew McHRaughton,
Department of Natiomal Defence,
OTTARA * Ont,

Re:~ Militia Service - Royal Canadian
Corps of Sipgnals,

Your file H.Q. 857-1~5,

Dear Sir:-

Kindly refer to my letter of Feby.
22nd. The four gentlemen named in this letter
have each received a letter from Lieut. Col, D,
McHRiven, Asst, Direetor Personal Service, acknowl-
edging receint of thiar &pplication dated Feby,
2lst, for appointment to a commission and stating
that they will be further informed relative thereto
a2t an early date,

Messrs, Wood and Howes- were in ny office
to-day and they are somewhat nneasy regarding thie

matter (these two are amongst the best men of the
year),

Positions have been offered to these and
others of the graduating class and accepted by their
classmates, The letter of the Department of National
Defence is very vague as to when this further
information is to be given,

Yours truly,




